Dear Military member,

If you are unable to secure base housing due to “non-availability”, and
set-up permanent residence off the installation of Keesler AFB, Biloxi
School District (BSD) will allow your child/children to attend the BSD
(regardless of location), and waive any out-of-district tuition fee(s)
associated with transfer. This waiver will only apply during your first
permanent residence duration. You must provide transportation to,
and from BSD. This opportunity only applies during your initial stop at
the KAFB housing office.

Out-of-District Transfer Request Process:

1-contact your permanent residential public school district and request
an out-of-district transfer, 2-contact the BSD Student Services
Department (228-374-1810 ext 1125) and request transfer into BSD.
You will need to provide a release form from residential school district,
and base housing “non-availability” letter. You must receive “non-
availability” letter from base housing office during your initial visit. For
additional information, contact Mr. Gerald Cross, Keesler AFB School
Liaison at 228-376-8505, or email gerald.cross.1@us.af.mil.
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